
Dear Skip & Elisa,

Just a short note to let you know how much we appreci-
ated the wonderful program offered by New Life.  Your pro-
gram makes getting through a very difficult situation much 
easier.  It was nice to know that there are other parents 
in the same situation as we are - a teenager with a drug or 
alcohol addiction.   I must admit, I wasn’t sure if it was 
a program we could commit to because of the time con-
straints but we soon realized how thankful we were to the 
counselor at Jeff’s high school for directing us to you.  
We were able to take something valuable away from each and 
every meeting.   As weeks went by it was clear to see that 
Jeff was working the program.  It got to the point where 
he said to us “I really don’t mind going to meetings.”  He 
was much nicer to be around and we were able to actually 
have regular conversations on a daily basis.

I would like to close with a saying that I’ve heard from 
most of the parents that attend your group ....

“Thanks for giving us our son back.”

Thanks again for everything.

Love,

Al & Donna


